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Peoples Republic of Bangladesh 
Cabinet Division 

Field Administration coordination unit 
www.cabinet.gov.bd 

 
 
No. 04.00.0000.514.16.003.20.141                5th May, 2021 
 
 
Subject:  Extension of ongoing restrictions on activities and movement to prevent Covid-19 
spread. 
 
To prevent Covid-19 spread and to consider the present situation, the ongoing PMO office issued 
directives announced earlier will remain in force from midnight of 5th May till midnight of 16th 
May, 2021 with the same restrictions mentioned earlier, with the added instructions mentioned 
below:   

(a) Officials and employees of all government, non-government, autonomous offices and 
banks, financial institutions will not be allowed to leave the area where they are working 
during the Eid-ul-Fitr holidays. 
 

(b) All shopping malls and markets will remain open from 10:00 am to 8:00 pm, maintaining 
health guidelines. Markets will be shut down if they fail to maintain the health guidelines. 
 

(c) No inter-district transport services including buses, trains and launch services will be 
allowed during the period. The government will allow public transport to operate within 
each city from 6th May.  
 

(d) Authorities will ensure wearing mask and if necessary, Legal action will be taken against 
those violating through conducting mobile courts. 
 

(e) Political, social and religious public gatherings will not be allowed during the period. 
 

(f) Ministry of Information and related city/municipal corporations will take necessary actions 
for publicity regarding health & hygiene issues (i.e. wearing mask, maintaining social 
distance and others).   

In this connection, government has requested to take necessary measures to relevant authorities. 
 
 

http://www.cabinet.gov.bd/
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Md. Rejaul Islam 
Deputy Secretary 
Phone: 9551107 

Email: faco_sec@cabinet.gov.bd 
 
 
 

本資料で提供している情報は、ご利用される方のご判断・責任においてご使用下さい。ジェト
ロでは、できるだけ正確な情報の提供を心掛けておりますが、ジェトロはその正確性を保証す
るものではなく、また、ジェトロの公式見解を示すものではありません。本資料で提供した内
容に関連して、ご利用される方が不利益等を被る事態が生じたとしても、ジェトロは一切の責
任を負いかねますので、ご了承下さい。 
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